
 
   
   

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

If you want to live a happy life, tie it  

to a goal, not to people or objects… 

 

From the Town Chairman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featured Business 
 

Yachtworks 
10967 St Hwy 42 

Sister Bay, WI  54234 
(920) 854-2124 

 

 

Important Dates 
       
            Feb.13th DCEDC  moderate session discussion    
            9-noon  
             Feb. 19th Spring Primary Town Hall 7am-8pm 
            Feb 20th Town Board meeting 7pm 
            March 6th Town Board Meeting 7pm 
 
 
             All meetings at the Town Hall 
           
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

On Wednesday February 13th from 9-12 the Economic Development Session will be held at 
the Town Hall. Naletta Burr from the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation will 
moderate the session. Liberty Grove has entered a Memorandum of Understanding with 
the Door County Economic Development Corporation as part of a plan to improve the 
economic conditions in the Town. The retention/attraction of younger families, supporting 
local businesses and improving the overall health of our community is one goal that is 
being addressed in the MOU. The event on the 13th will be to learn the economic wishes 
of town residents and collaborate strategies and resources for community development, 
ideas for enhancement and strategies to accomplish projects. While the initial session will 
have a little more focus on the Ellison Bay area all Town residents are encourage to 
participate as this is a Town wide initiative and will include additional sessions in the 
future. Task Force 2030 was created after the 2018 Annual Spring Meeting to address what 
the Town should look and feel like in the year 2030. One goal is to retain our rural 
character and natural beauty. Please plan to attend and inform your neighbors about the 
event. We are focusing on planning and controlling the future of Liberty Grove. 
 
Please contact anyone you know, who may have an interest as well as insight as to how the 
Town of Liberty Grove can grow economically, while maintaining the character we have all 
moved here for and would like to see maintained. 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

                                      

      

 

                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

Questions about sand/salt mix 
 

We have been getting inquiries as to why 
there is no sand/salt mix on our back loading 

dock this year. Our tax dollars pay for the 
sand/salt mix for our roads. We have in the 
past, as a courtesy, offered 5 gal. pails for 

$3.00 which residents had to provide and fill 
themselves from our loading dock.  Last year 
we noticed on many occasions that the entire 
loading dock would be empty and there was 

no money in the collection box.  
Unfortunately, that put a stop to it.  You 

might try Hockers Excavating or JF 
Construction to see if they offer this service.   

 

 

AED Classes 
 
The Town of Liberty Grove was given an AED 
machine from Sister Bay/Liberty Grove Fire Dept.  
 
There are 2 classes scheduled if you are interested in 
learning how to use the AED. It could save a life. 
 
Classes scheduled at the Sister Bay Fire Station on 
the following dates: 
 
February 21, 6:00 pm 
March 21, 6:00pm 
 
Please call to 854-4021 to reserve a spot. 
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Winter readiness on the road: 
Put together an emergency vehicle kit 
containing:  

• Flashlight 

• First aid kit 

• Booster cables,  

• Emergency flares,  

• Water and snack food   

• Extra gloves, hats, scarves and 
blankets.  

• Shovel 

• A bag of sand or kitty litter to help 
provide traction if you get stuck 

• Cell phone adapter 

 

From your Town Board- 

• Parks & Property will continue to work with the Liberty Grove 
Historical Society on plans for the Klenke garage building. 

• Grease trap inspections are continuing. 

• Feb. 13 from 9am until noon information gathering by DCEDC 
and Town on boosting economy in Liberty Grove is open to 
the public. 

 
 

Spring Primary 
 

There will be a Spring primary on Feb. 19, 
2019 for school board. Polls open at 
7:00am and close at 8:00pm.  Please have 
your photo ID when you come to vote.   
 

Registering to Vote 
 

The process is easy.  Stop by the Town 
Hall with either your driver’s license that 
has your correct address on it or a utility 
bill that shows the resident address.  You 

can also register on line at 
www.myvote.wi.gov 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Do you or someone you know want to 

learn  
more ways to explore our peninsula’s 

natural beauty?  Visit: 
  

www.doorcountycoastalbyway.com  
 

Among other things, you’ll find: 

• A wealth of information about our 
beautiful scenic roads and what there is to 
see here in Door County. 

• You’ll also find a list of contacts-people 
you can talk to about their work on this 
committee- and a link to donate to the 
cause.   

• You will also find help in planning what 
places to visit on your next visit to “The 
Door”. 

 

 
The Great Arc – the Niagara Escarpment stretches 
from New York, Canada, the UP and then into 
Wisconsin. 

 

 
 

 
 

SOME DAYS YOU JUST HAVE TO CREATE YOUR OWN SUNSHINE 

 

 
 

REMEMBER 
 

A delicious and nutritious lunch is 
provided by 

The Senior Resource Center  
At the 

Liberty Grove Town Hall  
Monday, Wednesday and Friday  
Every week, except on Holidays.  

  
Come and have lunch with us, 
enjoy conversation, meet new 

friends and socialize! 
 
 
 

Call **888-743-1844 X2542 
24 hours before the  

first time you come for lunch. 

 

http://www.doorcountycoastalbyway.com/


 

**************************************************** 
 

 
 

 

GEO-DC to hold Programming/Educational Workshop 
 The Greater Escarpment Organization of Door County (GEO-DC) is holding a workshop to identify programming and 
educational opportunities for the coming season.  This workshop is for their board members.  There are plans to 
introduce hikes, lectures and kayak tours that will compliment future educational exhibits and displays. The 
programming  workshop is scheduled for Feb 16. The Escarpment Discovery Center is at 11876 Hwy 42, Ellison Bay, it will 
not be open for this midwinter get together. Contact Board President Nancy Goss at nancy@geo-dc.org or info@geo-
dc.org to express ideas on what you would like to see the center offer in the upcoming year. 
 
 
 
 
 

NWTC  
Spring 2019 a few of the classes offered: 
Computers for Non- Computer People 2 (Mac only) Feb 20, 6-9pm, Prerequisite Computer People 1. 
Computers for Non- Computer People 2 (PC\Windows only) Feb 21, 6-9pm, Prerequisite  Computer People 1. 
Smartphone Basics and Beyond for iPhone 2, Feb 27, 1-4pm, Prerequisite Smartphone Basics and Beyond 1. 
 
Hands-On Tech 3D Printing March 18, 11am-1pm Free .Join us for a presentation and demonstration of 3D printing 
technology. Learn about its application for today and the future. 
 
Foot Care Clinic April 5, 8:30am-2pm, Free. Call 920-746-4970 to reserve an appointment time. NWTC nursing students 
are hosting the free foot care clinic. The 30 minute sessions will include a 10-15 minute soak, following by cutting and 
filing and foot massage. 
 
Opening the Door to Door County: Welcome! You belong Here! April 17, 10am-noon. We all want to feel welcomed in 
the community in which we live, work, or visit. The sad truth is that many people in Door County do not. That translates 
to a loss of tourist dollars, loss of wages, and loss of talents and skills that could have made our county stronger. But 
most importantly, it is a loss of human dignity and our shared sense of community. What does it mean to be welcoming 
and inclusive community to those who would make Door County their home, their place of business, or their getaway! 
 
 There are many credit courses available as well. 
Questions, Call the Learning and Innovation Center at 920-746-4970 or e-mail them at sisterbay@nwtc.edu. 
 
 
 

mailto:nancy@geo-dc.org
mailto:info@geo-dc.org
mailto:info@geo-dc.org


 
 

Liberty Grove Senior Resources 

 
 
The “Senior Newsletter” is a monthly publication of the Door County Senior and Community Center.  Their goal is to 
keep you informed of issues and events that may be of interest to you as well as available resources in Door County. 
 
You can access the “newsletter” online by going to the Door County Website at www.co.door.wi.gov and clicking on 
Department, Senior and Community Center and then newsletter.  You can also find it under Quick Links on the right side 
of the page. 
If you would like to have a newsletter sent to you via email, please contact Wendy at DCSRC@co.door.wi.us and you will 
be put on a list to receive one each month. 
Senior Guidance, an organization dedicated to providing helpful senior living resources for the elderly. There is a 
dedicated section that provides extremely detailed information on Wisconsin assisted living, a listing of services 
available for seniors living in Wisconsin: www.seniorguidance.org 
 

Aging & Disability Resource Center of Door County 
 
@ THE DOOR COUNTY SENIOR & COMMUNITY CENTER 
916 N. 14th Ave. • Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235 
920-746-ADRC (2372) • Toll free: 855-828-2372 
Email: ADRC@co.door.wi.us 
Website: www.ADRCDoorCounty.org 
Open Monday – Friday 7:00 a.m. to 6:30 p.m.  
or by appointment  
 

Let Us Show You the Way 
A Place for Information  
and Assistance. 
The Aging and Disability Resource Center of Door  
County is the first place to go with your aging and  
disability questions. The ADRC is the “information  
station” where individuals can obtain accurate,  
unbiased information related to aging or living  
with disability. 
 

A Resource Center  
Can Help You Find: 
• Adaptive Equipment 
• Assisted Living/ 
Nursing Home 
• Employment Programs  
• Financial Aid  
• Health and Wellness  
• Housing Options  
• In-Home Personal Care  
• Nutrition Programs  
• Prescription  
Drug Coverage  
• Respite Care  
• Support Groups  
• Transportation                                                          

http://www.co.door.wi.gov/
mailto:DCSRC@co.door.wi.us
http://www.seniorguidance.org/

